
 
 

Dear Costco Member,  

Costco records indicate that you, or one of your add-on members, have purchased 

BowFlex 552 adjustable dumbbells. 

Johnson Health Tech Trading, in partnership with the Consumer Product Safety 

Commission (CPSC), has issued a voluntary recall for the BowFlex 552 adjustable 

dumbbells due to reports that the weight plates can dislodge from the handle during 

use, posing an impact hazard.  

Members should immediately stop using the recalled BowFlex 552 and return them to 

your local Costco for a full refund. 

 

 

 

Need assistance? You can contact the Johnson Health Tech Trading Customer 

Support team at 800-209-3539 from 8 a.m. to 7 p.m. CT Monday through Friday or via 

email at recall@bowflex.com. 

 

Thank you, 

Johnson Health Tech Trading 


